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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2466:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which imposes tax on harvest of
timber from forestlands in Oregon of $10 per thousand feet, board measure, to fund fire
suppression, to fund watershed conservation and for distribution to counties.
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